PERRY# DAMPF

DISPUTE SOLUTIONS
April 10, 2023

Senator Richard J. Durbin
Senator Lindsey Graham

Dear Senators Durbin and Graham:

My name is Robert S. Dampf. It is with great pleasure | write this letter in support
of Mr. Darrel J. Papillion, a nominee for a judgeship in the Eastern District of Louisiana.
| have been a practicing lawyer in Louisiana since 1979. | have served as a fuli-time
mediator since 1996 and have worked with Mr. Papillion on numerous occasions. He is
an outstanding lawyer, respected across the state as evidenced by his many
professional accolades. | absolutely vouch for his personal integrity, knowledge of the
law and ethics.

Do not hesitate to reach out if | can be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

Robert S. Damp@m"//L
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